
Letter to End Users 
 
 
In addition to thanking you for visiting the Aperi booth at Storage Networking World, we 
wanted to invite you to an Aperi Webcast we’re hosting on July 11.  
 
Join us as we celebrate our one-year anniversary with this event! As part of the Webcast 
we’ll show a live demonstration with the latest release of the Aperi framework, as well as 
demonstrate what Novell is doing with Aperi and Linux. Details of the Webcast will be 
posted to the Aperi homepage, and subscribers to the Aperi mailing list will also be sent a 
reminder the week before the event. (If you don’t plan to join the mailing list, please 
reserve July 11th, 2-3pm Eastern Daylight Time and visit the Aperi homepage for call-in 
information.) 
 
Again, we thank you for visiting with us at the Storage Networking World conference. 
We look forward to your participation and feedback as we continue to build momentum 
with the Aperi project!   
 
 


